
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Father Juan Nuñez, IVE 
Sunday, June 22, 2014 
10:00am – 12:00noon 

Room 1101 - 1102 

 

 

Our parish has been blessed to have Fr. Juan Nuñez with us 
since last fall but he has been blessed himself because he 
has been assigned Pastor of St. Killian’s in New Bedford, 
MA.  Although we are sorry to see him go, please join in 

congratulating him for his new assignment.    

 

His last day at Our Lady of Peace is June 24, 2014. 

 

If you would like a chance to bid farewell to Father Juan, 
please join us for a coffee and potluck brunch on Sunday, 

June 22. We'll provide coffee and juice.  We welcome you to 
bring some kind of breakfast foods to share if you’d like. 

 
Questions?  Email info@olop-shrine.org or  

Call 408-988-4585 x2125. 
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